= 4 ST JOSEPH'S
p Sehoaal Council

Dear Parents

On the 11th of December, the school council is
returning with ‘Santa's Swap Shop’! It would be lovely
if your children can bring in old toys and games that
they don't use anymore, but are good enough for a
present. They will get another toy in exchange. If you
decide to bring in more than one toy or present, this
means that some children who can’t afford to bring
one in will still receive a present.

Last year, the toys brought in were mainly for younger
children. We would love for the older children to have
a better variety this year.

Any toys that are left over will go to Hebburn Helps for
other children.

Yours faithfully

Erica Pounder, Daniel Feechan, Isabella Mason,
Danny Linsley, Arianna Ceolin, Charlie Reeves, Alex

Carter and Izzy Dowdall



